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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 1:54 PM
To: Sakina Deas
Subject: RE: Docket 20170153-TX

Sakina, 
 
Thank you for the information. Per your request we will update the docket title to reflect 
this change. 
 
Angela 
 
From: Sakina Deas  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:06 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: FW: Docket 20170153-TX 

From: Sakina Deas 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 8:19 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket 20170153-TX 

Hi Dorothy, 
  
I need to change the Docket Title for Docket 20170153-TX.  The certificate number is incorrect (my error).  Please change 
from “Request for approval of name change on CLEC Certificate No. 7865 from North American Telecommunications 
Corporation to Broadsmart Florida, Inc.” to “Request for approval of name change on CLEC Certificate No. 7864 from 
North American Telecommunications Corporation to Broadsmart Florida, Inc.”. Thanks and have a great day. 
  
Sakina Deas 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Telecommuncation 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6504 
sdeas@psc.state.fl.us 
  




